
2023/24 Parent Council recap!  
 
It's been another fantastic year at Millgrove! This year we had our largest turn out for 
Parent Council in at least 10 years! 
 
Thank you to everyone that contributes to our amazing school culture that allows for this 
many families to feel compelled to get involved and contribute but to also enjoy being at the 
school, whether it be to volunteer in class, participate in council or help organize an event!  
 
We've accomplished a lot this year!  
 
Through our school fundraising council has been lucky enough to be able to provide 
financial support for: 
- Classroom supplies 
- Gym and outdoor equipment 
- New technology (Ipads) 
- Funded programs such as Jungle Sport 
- Purchased academic licences for improved learning resources 
- Covered costs of bussing and trip subsidies 
- Go for Green and Dinner and Skate costs 
- graduation and 
- End of year celebration and lunch 
 
This was all accomplished through the generous contributions of our school community during 
our fundraisers and food days! We were able to raise approx. $20,000 this year across all our 
fundraising efforts! This is a phenomenal amount for a school of our size! We are small 
but mighty :)  
 
The council would like to wish Mrs. Mochrie well in her retirement! Mrs. Mochrie has been with 
us just a short time, but she has accomplished so much and made a great impact on the school 
culture, and students, as well as being a fantastic partner to Parent Council and our staff at 
Millgrove! We wish you a wonderful retirement with your family!  
 
Mrs. Nedelko will also be retiring from teaching this year! After over 25yrs at Millgrove she will 
be greatly missed! She is the backbone of the school and her grade 5 class at the end of the hall 
is a fixture in the building! Although, I'm sure she will enjoy every minute of her retirement 
with her family, we will all miss her and all of the contributions she brings to Millgrove! 
Hopefully she'll be back to visit us!  
 
We'd love to see new faces out to council next year so look for the Parent Council forms in 
September if you're interested!  
 
Have a wonderful and relaxing summer!  
 
Laura Zonta - Parent Council Chair 

 


